
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Kathy Obrist <kathyobrist@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Mar 26, 2019, 8:05 AM 
Subject: SJR22 and SB838 
To: Oregon State Rules Committee <srules@oregonlegislature.gov> 
 

Please vote no on these two bills that would allow  16 year olds to vote. Please vote no. 
 
Kathleen E Obrist 
 31619 Southeast lusted Road 
 Gresham Oregon 97080 
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